
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INSPECTION PERIOD FOR SUBMITTED REFINERY  
FENCE-LINE AIR MONITORING PLAN 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control 
District solicits public comment on the proposed refinery fence-line air monitoring plan 
for Kern Oil & Refining Co at 7724 E Panama Lane, Bakersfield, California.   
 
Interested persons may submit comments to: 
 

Renee Chavez 
San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District 

1990 East Gettysburg Avenue 
Fresno, CA 93726 

Email: renee.chavez@valleyair.org 
 
The public inspection period began August 13, 2020 and will end September 14, 2020.  
Copies of the proposed fence-line air monitoring plan can be obtained by calling (559) 
230-6000. You may download a copy from the District’s website under the “Other 
Notices” section at the following link: 
 

https://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm 
 
For additional information, please contact Renee Chavez by phone at (559) 230-6000. 

https://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm

